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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Proposed build On Frances Ave in Stoney Creek

From: sue Mattina-Venturelli

Sent: May-16-19 2:08 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Proposed build On Frances Ave in Stoney Creek

I live in the area where the Three towers are to be constructed in Stoney Creek. I felt sadness when the land
that was basically part of the fruit belt started to disappear and construction along Hwy8 became a missmash of
buildings. Now we are just gutting the shore line with buildings of high density with no regards to

aesthetics in creating a neighbourhood.

As a resident of Stoney Creek for the last 45 years, the changes I have seen in construction would not have been
allowed in the west of Hamilton.. Now this new construction along the lake is a complete travesty to the
landscape. Visually it is not appealing and also can become dangerous.

Our only exit is Greys Rd. ,Centennial Parkway or six km down the road at Fruitland Rd. There has to be a
review of the lack of access and transportation in this area. [ hope that there will never be an emergency

evacuation,

I am saddened by the fact that we pay the taxes but have no say .
Sincerely,
Sue Venturelli




